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Draft Management Plan #10 for TFL #33 
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given under section 6(1) of the 
Tree Farm Licence Management Plan Regulation 
that Canoe Forest Products Ltd. (CFP) is making 
available for review and comment the Draft 
Management Plan #10 (MP #10) for Tree Farm 
Licence # 33 (TFL 33) located North of Sicamous. 
 

The Management Plan provides a general 
description and a brief history of the TFL, a list of 
publicly available planning documents that guide 
CFP’s operations on the TFL, and an accepted 
Timber Supply Analysis. The Timber Supply Analysis 
provides information to assist the Chief Forester of 
BC in determining the Allowable Annual Cut on TFL 
33. 
 

The Draft MP #10 will be made available for public 
review and comments weekdays from September 
21, 2020, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at CFP’s Office 
located at 8160 Trans Canada Highway, Canoe, B.C. 
(Phone 833-1200). If any interested parties are 
unable to review the proposed plans during these 
times, arrangements can be made to view the plan 
at a time convenient for them. Printed documents 
will also be made available by mail or pick up or by 
e-mail if requested or download from  
https://www.canoefp.com/forest-stewardship/.  
 
All written comments received will be provided to 
the Chief Forester for consideration prior to the 
AAC determination. 

 
 

In order to be considered for inclusion in the final Information Package, written comments must be received by December 
4, 2020 and should be addressed to: 
 

Jeff Lipsett, R.P.F. 
Forestry Superintendent 
Canoe Forest Products Limited 
Box 70, Canoe, B.C. V0E 1K0 
jefflipsett@canoefp.com 
 

Please note that the Draft MP #10 does not include a review of actual or proposed harvest plans.  

https://www.canoefp.com/forest-stewardship/

